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I am not for this house bill. This not only effects the fur trade that Oregon has deep 

roots in it also effects many others that like to use fur in there hobby of choice 

weather it be tying flys for flyfishing or arts and crafts from native American stand 

points to Renaissance fairs. Please stop this house bill it is very poor for Oregonians 


